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Project update for the M1 Pacific Motorway upgrade at the 
Weakleys Drive and John Renshaw Drive intersection at Beresfield 

Roads and Maritime Services is progressing planning for the upgrade of the 
M1 Pacific Motorway, Weakleys Drive and John Renshaw Drive intersection 
to improve traffic flow, travel times and road safety.  

Roads and Maritime Services sought comments from the community and stakeholders on the proposed 
project in May and June 2015.  

We would like to thank everyone who took the time to consider our proposal and provide feedback.  

We received a total of 42 submissions from residents, business operators, community service 
organisations and drivers who use the intersection regularly.  

Following a review of the comments, we have prepared a community consultation report, which 
summarises the feedback and our responses.  

The majority of feedback was generally appreciative of the need for the project and supportive of the 
proposal. 

A copy of this report is available at rms.nsw.gov.au/projects or by contacting the Project Manager 
Theodoros Stephanou on (02) 4379 7015 or hunter_emails@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

What happens next? 

Feedback received during the public display is informing the concept design and investigations being 
carried out as part of the Review of Environmental Factors. 

During the next phase of the project we will: 

• Provide project updates to interested stakeholders, nearby businesses and residences 

• Provide project updates on our website 

• Publish the Review of Environmental Factors and concept design. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please call our Project Manager Theodoros Stephanou on (02) 4379 7015 or 
email hunter_emails@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

For more information on our projects visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 
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